LIONS CLUBS IN DISTRICT F
To all Lions Clubs in District F.
I will be serving as the judge for Contests and Awards for the following items.
Please send me a copy of your Clubs Newsletter, Business Card, and Web Site Address, if you have them. I know that most clubs have not been meeting at a regular basis, but you might have been continuing with these items. Send me your copies as soon as possible so we can judge them and have the results at the Virtual Spring Conference in May. 
You can send your copies to larbal63@yahoo.com. Send them to this email address with your club’s name on the email so I know it is from your Lions Club. That way I will not delete it as junk email. You can also Mail them to me if you chose to do so at the address below. 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter!
PDG Lion Larry D. Carley:
5901 S. Wenas Rd. Selah, Wa. 98942
509-406-0621
Larbal63@yahoo.com
